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14-1 Thank you for expressing your concerns. Please see General Response GR-1 regarding EMF, 
General Response GR-2 regarding property values, and General Response GR-3 regarding 
undergrounding, as well as Appendix 8, which discusses various route options considered by the 
CPUC.  

14-2 Please see General Response GR-1 regarding EMF, General Response GR-2 regarding property 
values, and General Response GR-3 regarding undergrounding, as well as Appendix 8, which 
discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.  

14-3 Thank you for your comment. Please note that preparation of an EIR is only required when there 
is substantial evidence in the record indicating that a project may have a significant adverse 
impact. At this time, the CPUC’s conclusion is that all potentially significant impacts can be 
mitigated to less-than-significant levels by measures presented in the MND/IS. Please see General 
Response GR-6 for a further discussion regarding the adoption of a Mitigated Negative 
Declaration rather than an EIR.  
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